
No. 190 October, 1987MINUTES OP THE MONTHLY MELTING OP THE STANTHORPE PIELD NATURALISTS
HELD IN THE Q.C.W.A. ROOMS VICTORIA STREET ON September 23,1987
P R E S E N T 3 2 A P O L O G I E S 1 3

OPENING

MINUTES

In the absence of President Ray, Vice-President
Jean Harslett was in the chair and opened the
meet ing, welcoming al l present in part icular
members of the Chinchilla Naturalists Club. She also
conveyed greetings to the visitors from Ray.
Moved by Tom Archer and seconded by Roy Werner that
the minutes of the August meeting bo taken as read
in the September Newsletter and confirmed. Carried

CORRESPONDBIm CL Inward received from 1. Sub from Mr and Mrs. Tom
Plant . 2. Newsletters and journals from
1. National Parks Assn. 2. Toowoomba Bushwalkers
Club. 3. Darling Downs Naturalist 4. Richmond
Valley Natural ist. Outward forwarded to
1. 4QS re outing notices and meeting notice.
2. Gordon Leahy thanking him for leading the August
out ing to J ibbenbar.
3. Mr. Gordon Lindner for allowing us and leading us
to the wild flowers on his property on the morning
of September 20.
4. Dr. Cal Owens for allowing us to visit his
property during the afternoon of September 20 to
see his wonderful collection of native plants and
shrubs.
Moved by Rob McCosker and seconded by Brian McDonagh
that the inward correspondence be received and the
o u t w a r d e n d o r s e d . C a r r i e d .

TREASURER'S
REPORT

OUTING REPORT

Treasurer Joan gave her report which showed a credit
balance as at August 23 of $154-16. Total receipts
received $117.60, total expenses $45.65 leaving
a credit balance as at 23.9.87 of $226.11. Joan
moved that the report be received and that the
following accounts be passed for paymentRoom Rent $6.00, Magazine postage $15.75,
Magazine photocopying $20.00, Duplication $6.00The motiun was seconded by Mary Walters. Carried.
Tom Archer gave the report on the Wild Flower
Outing to the Inglewood area. About 30 people
Stanthorpe, Texas and Toowoomba made up the group.In the morning the group saw over 30 varieties
of flowers growing in an open paddock and in some

enclosed areas, which proved very interesting and
exciting. After lunch at Coolmunda Dam the partywent to Dr. Cal Owens property where they saw an












